Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PENRO Marinduque
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February 09, 2022

Forester 11 Nannette M. Joven
DENR-PENRO Quezon
Barangay lyam, Lucena City

Dear Forester Joven:
Isang maka-Kalikasang pagbati sa iyo!

Please be informed that your request for extension of reassignment at DENR-PENRO
Quezon, DENR CALABARZON Region was DENIED, wherein your reassignment granted
to you per DENR Special Order No. 2021-101 dated March 05, 2021 is clearly stated that it is
valid for a period of six (6) months only.

Furnishing you herewith a photocopy of the Memorandum dated January 13, 2022 of
the then Regional Executive Director Maria Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESO 1[I, DENR
MIMAROPA Region forwarded to the Director of the Human Resource Development Service,
of DENR Central Office.

In view hereof, you are hereby advised to immediately report to this Office within
fifteen (15) days upon receipt hereof. Likewise, be informed that we will temporarily hold
your salary beginning February 2022, but will be released upon your submission of DTR and
compliance to the Order.

For information and strict compliance.

IMELDA M/\DIAZ

Copy furnished:

The PENR Officer, PENRO-Quezon
MIMAROPA Region
File

Capitol Compound, Barangay Bangbangalon, Boac. Marinduque
Tel. Nos.: (042)332-1490/ (042) 332-0727/ (042) 332-1913
Website ps://penromarinduque.gov.ph

Email: pe

nromarinduque@denr.gov.ph




MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Director
Human Resource Development Se

FROM : The Regional Executive Director

SUBJECT . REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF R NMENT OF

FORESTER NANNETTE M. JOVEN TO PENRO
REGION IV-A

~ This refers to your memorandum dated November 11, 2021 regarding the ab
We have sought comments from PENRO Marinduque. the mother unit of Forester
‘memorandum dated December 9, 2021, said office stated strong objection on the e
ment of Forester Joven to PENRO Quezon due to the following reasons:

‘Based on DENR Special Order No. 2021-101 dated March 5, 2021, Forester Joven?

given reassignment to PENRO Quezon for six months only or until September 5, 20

 but she has not since reported back to her mother unit; and
oresters following the retirement of the Chief of

PENRO Maridnuque is in need of F
' the Monitoring and Enforcement Section of the Technical Services Division.

.t the above, and in order to ensure efficient manpower complement in PENRC
and uninterrupted service delivery, we request that a memorandum be issued to For.
ing her to comply with the provision of SO No. 2021-101 and immediately report to

d is the copy of the memorandum of the PENRO, Marinduque, for your reference.

l\(&/ARIA LO S G. FERRER, CESO 11
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